
 

 

 

 

 

9th September 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

The children have had a fantastic start to their time at Freshfield. We have had so much fun 

and we are so proud of them!  

 

Below are a few reminders ready for the children coming in for longer hours from next 

week: 

Car parking 

We do not have permission for families to park in the church car park. There is parking 

available down the side roads. 

Security 

Please ensure that you are using the one-way system in and out of the school gates, and are 

placing the metal hook over the top of the exit gate when you leave. Let’s keep all of our 

children safe. 

Wellies and Waterproofs 

We would really appreciate it if your child could bring a set of wellies and waterproofs to 

keep in nursery. Autumn is fast approaching and we love to play outside whatever the 

weather! 

Labels 

Please ensure all clothes, lunchboxes and water bottles are labelled with your child’s name. 

Social Media 

We love to share all of our exciting adventures on our social media pages - Instagram and 

Facebook. Please ensure that you sign the consent form on ParentMail. 

 

Thank you for your support, 

 

Kat Walsh and Jenny Martin (Co-Headteachers) 


